Agreed Report: Board of Management Meeting – 23rd September 2024
 
· Congratulations were extended to teachers and students on the very good Leaving Certificate results.
· The board considered and approved the dignity in the workplace policies. 
· Building work is continuing and will hopefully be completed at the end of the mid-term break.
· The board will take account of the HSA report.
· Good wishes to the students and teachers going on the trip to France.
· Best wishes to all students and staff for a happy and successful school year.
· The first meeting of the new board of management is scheduled to take place on 21 October 2024.
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